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OUR NEXT BUREAU MEETING 
Sunday, November 16, 2008 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 
 

Midnight Mission 
Clothing Drive 

 

 
____________________________________________ 

 

REMINDER 
 

Pasadena Lodge No. 272 
125th Anniversary 

October 14, 2008 
Social: 6:30 – Dinner 7:00 

Dinner Cost: $15.00 

For Reservations, call (626) 795-5610 
or E-Mail at secretary@emasons.org 

____________________________________________ 
 

French First Degree 
On November 15, 2008, the Shrine is 
hosting a special reception for the 
Grand Master, at which the French 
First Degree will be conferred on 
stage. Although quite unique in its 
conferral, it will not be in costume as 
reported earlier.  Encourage your 
new Lodge Brothers to plan to 
attend!   
More information in next month’s 
Bulletin. 
____________________________________________ 

 

Annual Shrine Halloween 
Youth Dance 

* * * See attached Flyer! * * *  
 

 

New Shrine Hospital?
Our Brother Stu Wright, Past 
Potentate and Chairman of the 
Shrine Hospital Board of Governors, 
announced recently that the Joint 
Boards of the Shrine of North 
America advised that they would be 
sending the required letter to Los 
Angeles County, to request the re-
opening of negotiations for the site of 
a new hospital on the grounds of the 
Los Angeles County-USC Medical 
Center. This had previously been 
under negotiation, and was then 
unfortunately terminated.  Much 
remains to be done and it must be 
accepted by the County, but the 
Shrine is most enthusiastic over the 
future of this endeavor. 
____________________________________________ 

 

 
Grand Master Richard Wakefield 
Hopper announced in September the 
launching of The Leader, a monthly e-
newsletter for California lodge officers.  
Each issue will provide timely and useful 
information for successful lodge 
management and leadership 
development.  Its real value lies in the 
fact that it is based on actual programs 
developed by, and used in, our local 
constituent lodges. 

He encourages each Lodge to participate 
in this publication.  Use the ideas and 
information to enhance the prosperity of 
your lodge, and share your Best 
Practices with the others. 

____________________________________________ 

 
 

 

 
 

THE 144TH 
GRAND MASTER OF 

MASONS IN CALIFORNIA 

⁫  ⁫   
We congratulate and offer 
our best wishes to our new 
Grand Master for a great 
year to come!   
____________________________________________ 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

In September, the Grand 
Master authorized the 

consolidation of two of our 
L.A. Service Bureau Lodges.  

As of September 11th, 
Cahuenga-LaBrea Lodge No. 
513 and Panamericana Lodge 

No. 849 have merged and 
become Panamericana Lodge 

No. 513.  They will meet at 
Granada Hills Masonic Center.  
Their Stated Meetings will be 
on the first Thursday of each 

month. 
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